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January 15, 2014 

 

 

Tsehai Ghebre 

899 Cleveland Ave #808 

Saint Paul MN 55116 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 331 McKnight Road South 

 

Dear Ms. Ghebre: 

 

This is to confirm that on January 14, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

January 21, 2014 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall so that Inspector Thomas can re-inspect the 

dryer.  As for the Fire Certificate of Occupancy Fee Invoice, she stated that you will need to pay 

the amount of $400 as stated.  If you don’t pay it by January 24, 2014, the fee will be processed 

as a tax assessment and will be appealable at that time. 

 

If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

NMV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 James Thomas 
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